
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 3/23/2011 3:38:06 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: Speier Statement FYI

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Prosper, Terrie D." <terrie.prosper@,cpuc.ca.gov>
Date: March 23, 2011 1:41:34 PM PDT
To: "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>. "Randolph, Edward F."
<edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov>. "Lindh, Frank" <fran.k.lin.dh@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: Speier Statement FYI

For Immediate Release
March 23, 2011
Contact:
CA - Katrina Rill (650) 342-0300 / (650) 208-7441
Katrina.Rill@mail.hoyse.gov

Statement: Congresswoman Speier Responds to
PG&EDs Request for More Time to Check
Pipelines

SAN MATEO, CA - Congresswoman Jackie Speier (D-San 
Francisco/San Mateo) issued the following statement today in 
response to PG&E' s request to the CPUC for more time - possibly 
until the end of the year - to verify that its natural gas pipelines are 
operated at safe pressure levels:

It is unacceptable, even laughable, for a multi-billion dollar, publicly 
traded utility to plead for more time to get its life-critical records in order. 
It is time for the CPUC to fine PG&E for its incompetence. It will take
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PG&E as much time as they are allowed to piece together a questionably 
accurate record. Be that as it may. Making the system safe immediately 
must be the priority. PG&E needs to pay the fine, fix the system, and 
pay the price.
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